making every effort to stay up-to-date and adjust our policies and procedures.

Contacting the Temple:

Contacting the reinp

- Temple Office: The office will be open during regular office hours - 1:00-5:00 pm, Monday - Friday - as usual. Feel free to call 402-435-8004; you can also email office@southstreettemple.org at any time.
- Rabbi Appleby: Email <u>rabbi@southstreetttemple.org</u> or call her at 423-763-8007.

Services, classes, and events: At this time, we feel that the best way to continue with our usual Temple activities, while minimizing the risk of exposure, is to offer our members and friends some updated alternatives to gathering in person:

- Friday evening and Saturday morning services will be offered by <u>live stream</u> only. Service times will be as usual: Fridays at 6:30 pm and Saturdays at 9:30 am. Access the our webstream at
- https://southstreettemple.org/worship/streaming/
 Torah Study will also continue, but will be offered as a weekly Zoom session, facilitated by Rabbi Appleby. Please contact the Temple office as soon

as possible if you would like to receive an invitation

portions on Sefaria.org can be found in the "This

and link to the Zoom session. Links to upcoming Torah

City of Lincoln is enforcing this limit. Accordingly, we will NOT host our annual Second Night Seder at the Temple this year. Links to Passover resources and activities will be shared, and suggestions for such resources are welcomed!

POP-UP SHABBAT DINNERS

When? Our next Pop-up Shabbat will be on April 10, 2020, and at least one additional host is needed!

What? Pot-luck Shabbat dinners hosted in congregant's

homes. Informal...friendly...relaxed get-togethers. A little ritual (blessings over candles, wine and challah) and plenty of socializing. Hosts only need to open the door with a smile and provide a set table. Guests may bring an assigned dish to share.

Why? To break bread together, to have unexpected

conversations, to experience the joy of Shabbat, to enjoy each other's company, and to meet someone new or to get to know each other in much deeper ways.

Options for Friday, April 10

 The home of Rabbi Appleby and Jon Leo, who will be hosting during the week of Passover and sharing how to work with this holiday's special dietary requirements. This will be a virtual Shabbat dinner!

We haven't decided on the estual formatives as untah